Damon, Jessica

From: Peter Shoults <prospectpete22@gmail.com>
Sent: Friday, March 18, 2022 10:29 AM

To: Damon, Jessica

Subject: Salmons application

Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Flagged

EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside of the State of Maine Mail System. Do not click links or open
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Hi Jessica
Last night | had a few minutes to look at application at town hall. | noticed something | want you to be aware of. There
is discrepancies in the orientation of the proposed rock crushing facilities. First picture is map C102 and the second is

section 8 page 15 of the site location permit application

Peter
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